
 
MESSAGE TO PARENTS AND ADULTS WORKING WITH 

CHILDREN WITHIN THIS SCHOOL 
 
PROHIBITED EMPLOYMENT DECLARATION 
 
A legal requirement of parents and other adults working with children in schools is to declare that 
they are not a person prohibited by the Child Protection (Prohibited Employment) Act 1998 from 
seeking, undertaking or remaining in child related employment whether permanently, casually or 
voluntarily without having made that declaration in writing. 
 
An official declaration form, is available from the documents Menu or by contacting the school. 
 
This school audits these requirements annually.  
 
If you are a person who wishes to work with children at this school in either supervised or 
unsupervised positions you are required to complete the declaration and return it to the person who 
has engaged you in this work. 
 
The declaration will then be passed to the Principal for approval before being filed confidentially and 
used to complete a School Register for this purpose. 
 
Should you wish to discuss this matter further you are invited to do so by contacting the Principal. 
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